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July 8, 2005 

Japan Association for the 2005 World Exposition 

 

EXPO Association Statement on the Terrorist Attacks in London 

 

The Japan Association for the 2005 World Exposition is increasing security at the 

Pavilion of the United Kingdom and other exhibitions at EXPO 2005. In addition to 

increasing security, the Association is working closely with all those involved with the 

Expo to take the appropriate measures. 

 

 


